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HOUSING SUPPORT COMMITTEE MEETING

“Down East” Regional Committee

NC Balance of State Continuum of Care
Meeting Minute from March 20, 2013

In Attendance:

Ellen Blackman, Eastpointe

Shycole Simpson-Carter, City of Goldsboro, Community Development

Jennifer Edwards, Family Intensive Home Care

Janice Johnson, NaHope Community Development Corporation

Monica Jones, Eastpointe

Darlene Leysath, The Cornerstone CDC

Gloria McDuffie, Community Member

Janice Sauls, The Salvation Army

Heather Stclair, ReStart Human Services

Kimetha Stevens, Carolina Residential Services

Jim Walker, Life Inc.

Michele Wiggins, Wages Inc.

Meeting was chaired by Monica Jones and minutes were taken by Heather Stclair.

The information in this report was completed by Ellen Blackman.

Introductions:

Monica Jones called the meeting to order and attendee introductions were made

Approval of Meeting Minutes:

The minutes from the February 20th meeting were presented and approved

Targeting Program:

Targeting Program Property Listings were provided for Duplin, Lenoir, Sampson and Wayne Counties

Targeting Program Property Listings were provided for Robeson, Bladen, Scotland and Columbus Counties

Targeting Program Property Listings were provided for Wilson, Greene, Edgecombe and Nash County

Referrals for Targeting units were suspended from February 21, 2013 – March 12, 2013. Referrals are being accepted now.

Shelter Plus Care Program:

There was discussion about the Shelter Plus Care approval Committee and who was on the committee and how often they met.

Emergency Solution Grants (ESG):

Monica Jones presented a table of ESG funding Available by County versus the amount of funding received.  The bottom line indicated that $330,853 was available and not used. She encouraged agencies with capacity to apply for ESG funding in the future.

Monica also presented a list of Shelters/Transitional Housing Programs for the Down East CoC.

Miscellaneous: 

The committee discussed possible fundraising opportunities and more outreach to other organizations.

Announcements/Updates:

Darlene, Shycole, Janice J., Janice S., Kim, and Jim all shared information.

Adjournment:

The next meeting will be held on April 17, 2013.
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